
IN THE UNITED STATES COURTS 
FOR THE DISTRICT OF MONTANA 

FILED 
JAN 15 2o£i 
Clerk, U.S Courts 
District Of Montana 
Missoula Division 

In re: Temporary Closure of United 
States Courthouse Locations for the 
District of Montana 

ADMINISTRATIVE ORDER 
21-1 

IT IS HEREBY ORDERED that the following United States Courthouses 

will be closed to the public on Tuesday, January 19, and Wednesday, January 20, 

2021: 

James F. Battin U.S. Courthouse, Billings; 

Mike Mansfield Federal Building and U.S. Courthouse, Butte; 

Missouri River Federal Courthouse, Great Falls; 

Paul G. Hatfield U.S. Courthouse, Helena; 

Russell Smith Federal Courthouse, Milssoula. 

Court employees will work remotely on January 19 and January 20, and all 

other building tenants are encouraged to direct staff to work remotely on those 

days to the greatest extent possible. The clerk's office will be available by 

telephone and accepting electronic filings via the CM/ECF system. The clerk of 

court is directed to establish an alternate electronic means of accepting filings from 

those who are unable to access the court's public filing counter on January 19 and 

20. 
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DA TED this 15th day of January, 2021. 

Morris, Chief Judge 
United States District Court 
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